
 
 
 

13 July 2015 
 

 
 

Tender Cancellation Advisory 
 

 
This is to inform all concerned that RIS tender Notice dated 29 June 2015,  
regarding the  supply of printers stands  cancelled on the recommendation of the 
Tender Opening Committee  due to the non-receipt of required number of 
complete  bids from the service providers as required under the rules.     Bidders, 
who have submitted bank guarantee documents, along with their bids,  are 
requested to collect the same from RIS at the earliest.  
 
The tender would be re-advertise shortly. 
 
 


